From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Monday, October 6, 2025 8:12 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-004

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

I was recently informed of a rate increase proposal. As most others in the area this would be a
great upset. I feel that my bill has greatly increased over the years and I cannot do anything
else to help decrease it. I am a single occupant who only uses general appliances. I only
regularly do two loads of laundry a week during the weekend. My bill last month was
$229.00. Another increase in this financial economy would only further my financial struggles
as I’'m sure other costumers would feel the same. I ask that you reconsider a rate increase at
this time not add to your consumers financial burdens during an already stretched and stressful
financial economy. Thank you for taking the time and consideration in this matter Sarah Chew

Name: Sarah Chew

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes





